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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS. NEW MEXICO

The Atlantic Refining Co.
Box 871
Midland, Tex.

Gentlemens:

An inspection of the location for your J. L. Reed
No. 1 in Unit D of Section 1, T-14=5, R-37-E has been
made by Mr. Eric Bngbrecht, Oil & Gas Inspector. He
found that the cellar had caved in beside the 4" marker.
It is his recommendation that enough cement to give a
solid foundation be placed in the void at the top.

Please advise this office when this has been done
so that a final inspection may be made. It will also
be necessary for you to submit Form C-105, Well Record,
before approval can be made of your Report of Final
Plugging.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
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